
 

 

                       
 
      
  
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reminder 
Wrentots – Please don’t forget we are still 

running Wrentots on a Thursday morning 

straight after drop off, it’s a great 

opportunity for the new children and 

parents joining the school next year to 

meet and get to know the school. 

 

 

Events coming up! 
 

June 
Mon 27 – Year 3/4 Tri-Golf Team at 
Bungay Golf Club (am). 
Wed – Thurs 29 – 30 – Hethersett 
Secondary School transition days. 
Wed 29 – Girls Cricket County Final. 
 

July 
Fri 1 - Talent Show. 
Tue 5-7 – Wymondham High transition. 
Fri 8 – Transition day 1 for Wymondham 
College Year 6’s. 
Fri 8 – Non uniform day – raising money 
for NARS. 
Fri 8 – Reports to parents. 
Sat 9 - Transition day 2 for Wymondham 
College Year 6’s. 
Mon 11 – Garlic Theatre in school – The 
Nosy Little Troll performance. 
Wed 13 – Open evening. 
Fri 15 – Sports day. 
Fri 15 – Transition day for Notre Dame 
Year 6’s. 
Tue 19 - Class 4 Play Performance – 
09:45 & 18:30 in the Village Hall. 
Wed 20 – Head Teacher for the day. 
Wed 20 – Leavers Farewell party – For 
Year 5 & 6 – In the School Hall 6pm – 
8pm. 
Fri 22 – Last day of term, leavers’ 
assembly. 
 

September 
Summer Holidays – Monday 25th July – 
Monday 5th September. 
Tue 6 September – School re-opens. 

Class 3 Cake Sales 

We are delighted to let you know that the Class 3 Cake Sale we held a few 

weeks ago raised an amazing £118 for Sensational Families. Thank you to 

everyone that supported us. Thank you from Mrs Cameron. 
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NARS Day  

NARS were in school last week, here are some words from the children about 

the experience: 

On Tuesday 14th June, Steve (NARS worker) came in to teach us about CPR. 

He has come in many times before and he always brings something new to 

show us. Class three and four watched a short film on one of his rescues.  

At the end of each session four children per class went inside the 

ambulance; from class four, Toby, Elisa, Woody and Talula. From class 

three we had, Henry W, Abbie, Oli and Elsie T. From class two and one, we 

had, Esme, Mia, Emily and Ava. 

  
Everyone at Wreningham School is thankful for when NARS come in and do a 

presentation for each class, thank you NARs. Written by, Freya, Bella & Stanley 

Sports Day – Friday 15th July 

On Sports Day we will also be holding an Art Exhibition of the children’s 

work, so that you all get the chance to take a look at what they’ve been 

creating in school this year. 

 

 

 

Stars of the Week 
Class 1:  Mia, Ruby  Class 2: Joly, Tilly 
Class 3:  Thomas, Zac  Class 4: Theo, Flo A 

 

Voluntary Contribution Events 

We wanted to drop a line to all parents to thank you for your ongoing 

support this year at all of the events that have taken place. We also want 

to say that for events like the fun run, if you are ever unable to contribute, 

then your children will always still be able to take part, that no child will be 

left out of events. Thank you. 

Steve brought in a device called 

a defibrillator; we learnt what 

it does and how it works, the 

older years had a manikin and 

some of us tried CPR for the 

first time.  


